
Dear Book Club Members, 

We are excited to announce the next book selection for our club! 

After much deliberation and consideration of your wonderful suggestions, we have chosen: "The 

Night Circus" by Erin Morgenstern. 

This enchanting novel combines magic, romance, and competition in a captivating way that we 

believe will spark rich discussions among us. 

We will gather to discuss the book on [insert date] at [insert time]. Please come prepared with 

your thoughts and insights! 

Happy reading! 

Warm regards, 

Your Book Club Coordinator 


